
 

December 4, 2020     

Parents' Interaction with Principal – Middle School  

Parent's Interaction with the Principal for Grade VI to Grade  VIII  is scheduled for 

Saturday, 12th December 2020. As per the recent changes with respect to the number of 

participants permissible to attend Google Meet, only the first 100 parents would be able 

to join the Meet.  Parents who are unable to join the Meet are requested to view the meet 

recording which will be uploaded on the school website. 

The Google Meet link will be shared on the Google classroom of your ward. 

Those who are unable to attend can watch the recording which will be uploaded later. 

Class  Time 

Class VI 7 am to  7:45 am 

Class VII 8 am to 8:45 am 

Class VIII 9 am to 9: 45 am 

 

In case you are unable to join and have a query please fill the form, the link is in the presentation. 

Looking forward to having an interactive session with you. 

 

Warm regards 

Abha Malik 

abhamalik@sanskritischool.edu.in 

(Middle  School Incharge) 

 

 

 


